From: Terrell Davis

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C & H Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:15:36 PM

I am writing this in support of C & H Farms' request for a permit renewal. This
family seems to have complied with every request that has been given to them. The
science concludes time and again, they are doing their part to ensure the Buffalo
Watershed remains clean and safe. Family farms have many burdens and this family
has carried a heavy load from the beginning. Their goal is to provide for their family.
The goal of the opposition is to once again bully their opinion over that of research
proven facts. Please look at the facts and maintain your agency's reputation. Facts
dont lie but sometimes activists do.

Sincerely,
Terrell A. Davis
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